
Auckland Unitary Plan
Proposed Plan Change 44 
(Private) George St Precinct, 
Newmarket

Newmarket Holdings Development Limited 
Partnership has withdrawn the following 
proposed plan change to the Auckland 
Unitary Plan (Operative in Part) under 
Schedule 1 (clause 28(1)) to the Resource 
Management Act 1991 (RMA).

The proposed plan change withdrawn by 
Newmarket Holdings Development Limited 
Partnership was to introduce a new precinct 
at 33-37 George St, 13-15 Morgan St and 
10 Clayton St, Newmarket. The reason for 
the withdrawal is the delay in receiving the 
Minsters decision to approve an extension of 
time and developments that have occurred 
in the interim.

For more information, please go online at 
www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/planchanges

Dated 14 July 2022

Find out more: phone 09 301 0101  
or visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


